M Gma || Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Fwd: Courtyard by Marriott

Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> Tue, Aug 9, 2022 at 9:26 AM
To: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Donna Donovan

Assistant to Town Administration
Town of Natick

508-647-6400 ext 1403

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>
Date: Mon, Aug 1, 2022 at 1:18 PM

Subject: Re: Courtyard by Marriott

To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

Upon review, we would recommend that the Select Board, acting as the licensing authority for the Town of Natick, approve the applicant's request to be named the
Manager of Record for the On-site Liquor License located at the Courtyard by Marriott-342 Speen Street in Natick. If approved we would ask that Mr. Galeotalanza
be provided with a copy of the Town's alcohol policies and within 30 days of such approval send to me a copy of his approved (in-person) alcohol beverage server

training certificate.

Respectfully submitted,
Deputy Chief Brian G. Lauzon

On Mon, Aug 1, 2022 at 9:31 AM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Hello Deputy Chief Lauzon,
For your review, please find attached a Change of Manager application for the Courtyard by Marriott.
Thank you.
Donna

Donna Donovan

Assistant to Town Administration
Town of Natick

508-647-6400 ext 1403



